
2025 finds us bidding farewell to KEITH BUTLER, owner and 
president of ReCreation Adventure Tours for nearly 25 years, as 
he enters retirement. Two familiar faces will be taking the helm 
and guiding us through our new adventures.  
 

Marty and Suzy Ames, former #1 drivers for  
our company, are now the new owners. 
 

”Thank you to the many travelers that have kept our 

travels going.  I have truly enjoyed getting to know 

so many of you and appreciate all you’ve done to 

make the trips fun and successful.  I pray God’s 

continued blessings on the company and on Marty 

and Suzy as they venture into this new era of life. I 

leave the company in good hands as our trusted 

escorts will continue serving with the same Christian 

leadership and values set forth in ReCreation 

Adventure Tours. Laura and I are thankful for the 

privilege of getting to visit all 50 states as a part of 

this company. 

 Glenna will be staying on as well during the 

transition this next year. God bless you all until we 

meet again. 

Hello Everyone! 

Some of you are already acquainted with us as drivers. We 
started driving for ReCreation Adventure Tours 10 years 
ago through three Motorcoach companies and have come to 
know and love many of their travelers. 

Between the two of us we have 30 years of charter and tour 
driving experience which we have truly enjoyed.  It has 
been a dream of ours to own and operate a tour company.      

We are grateful for Keith’s and Glenna's trust in us as we 
move forward with this new chapter in our lives. We will 
continue to serve with the same Christian  values we all love 
and cherish. 

We look forward to working with our team of escorts to 
provide wholesome fun and some exciting new tours 
moving forward.  (YES Keith will be in our speed dial list). 

Marty & Suzy Ames 

Keith Butler 
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There will be a come-and-go ‘retirement party’ for Keith held at Putnam City Baptist Church, 11401 N. Rockwell, Oklahoma City, 

on Saturday, February 8, 10am-1pm.  If you would like to send a card, please send to the office, 6405 N. Meridian, OKC, 73132. 

You’ll also have an opportunity to meet the new owners. 

 

ReCreation Adventure Tours is Under 

Re-Construction!! 
 
 
 
 

 
 

                                                                      
 

 

 
 
    
 
 
 
 
  
 


